
Our Week In Year One 
Friday 27th November 2020 

What have we been learning? 

· This week the children made a beautiful painted picture in science to show the dif-
ference between day and night.  

· In maths the children began to combine their knowledge on ad-
dition and subtraction and write matching addition and subtrac-
tion number sentences for a number bond picture. 

· In RE the children have been looking at Guru Nanak and illustrat-
ed some key stories.  

· In geography the children had the chance to meet a significant 
person ‘Robert FitzRoy’ who invented the weather forecast 
through a drama activity of hot seating in class. They loved 
this! 

Just a few reminders… 

· As you can imagine some things are difficult at the moment and so 
we regret to tell you that class Christmas shows will be postponed 
until the next academic year. Instead the children will have lots of 
fun in the lead up to Christmas as we have a ‘Polar Express’ theme 
for the last few weeks. Ending with a big finish on Thursday 17th De-
cember of watching the film and children are welcome to bring 
their slippers to school and enjoy hot chocolate. The children will still 
have a class party but we will not be accepting food donations 
from home. Please let us know if dietary requirements have 
changed. 

· Each class will have their own Christmas post box in the 
classroom for children to post their cards, which will be quar-
antined until we distribute them 3 days later. The deadline 
for Christmas cards will be Monday 14th December.   

· Have a lovely weekend! 

Home Learning 

· Daily reading and phonics. 
· Mathseed lesson 58– Subtraction on a number line.  

· Weekly ‘Look, Cover, Write and Check’.  
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